
We had an awesome week!

This week we started talking about flowers. 
We learned that flowers start out as tiny seeds 
that you can plant. We also learned that they 
need water and sunlight to help them grow.

The kiddos enjoyed making all our crafts this 
week.  We made rainbow flowers, sun 

catchers,  fingerpainted dandelions, and we 
also used flowers to paint beautiful collages.  

On Monday, the kiddos were surprised to see 
our new addition of caterpillars in the 

classroom. We can’t wait to see them turn into 
butterflies.

During Music, Miss Katie taught us a fun 
Mother’s Day song.  We also had fun using 

rhythm sticks to tap to the “ABC‘s”. 

On Thursday, the kiddos were excited for our 
Mother’s Day celebration. They did an 

awesome job singing to all their mommies!

Some of the stories we read this week were:
The Tiny Seed, I Have a Garden, Planting a 

Rainbow, What Happens Next, and Maisy Goes 
on a Nature Walk. 

This  month we will be learning about
the color pink, and the octagon shape.
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Reminders

May 23rd
Art Show

No After School

May 27th
Memorial Day

No School

May 29th
Parent Teacher 

Conferences


